
Public Hearing 

Town of Bethel Select Board will hold a 

public hearing on Wednesday, 

December 4, 2024, at 6 P.M. at the Fire 

Station Meeting Room, 9 Mill Hill Road, 

Bethel, Maine to consider a Liquor 

License Renewal application and 

Entertainment Permit for Gracenote Inn 

& Spa located at 174 Mayville Rd.  For 

more information contact 207-824-2669 

 


